
From: Mark Mostyn  
Sent: 17 March 2017 12:05 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Local Plan Update – Clanfield/Bampton area 
 
Dear Mr Day 
 
I am contacting you to urge for the exclusion of the Clanfield / Bampton area for 
gravel excavation on the grounds of our poor roads, humpbacked bridges and the 
distance from major development areas. There are, of course, many other reasons 
as well. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mark Mostyn 
 


